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Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP, Transport Secretary,

I have read the National Highways response to the UNESCO Report.
I worked as a Management Consultant, and looking at the facts presented,
in your response to the UNESCO Report, they FAIL TO ANSWER ITS FINDIGNS.

In particular, To Consider Less Intrusive Alternatives ( Albeit more costly ).

Our late Queen, and HRH King Charles exemplify British Values, British Tradition.

HMG trashing a major, World Class Ancient Monument is the antithesis.

Please take these observations into consideration, and find Find an Alternative
Route,
that Repects our National, Our World Heritage Site.

Thank you,

Peter ( Handforth ) 

 




